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Reminders!


P.E is on Wednesdays and Fridays this half-term.


Recorders will be on Mondays.





In science we are learning about plants, their growth and water transportation. You could make a start on some book and internet research.


-You could plant your own seed at home and keep a diary of its growth?


-Share pictures of plants in your home or garden with us at school.


-Combine this with ICT to present your knowledge.





In georgraphy we will compare East Bierley to other parts of the United Kingdom. You could:


-Investigate looking at Google Earth or a 


globe


-See if you have any map books or atlases at home to look at. 


-We will also locate counties and cities of the United Kingdom; you could begin to find out about these at home. 
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A little book of things to work on at home
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In maths this half term we will continue using addition and subtraction in different contexts, you could continue to practise your addition and subtraction skills at home using the cards from parents evening. 





We will also learn how to tell and write the time from an analogue clock and 12 hour and 24 hour clocks. Can you practise reading times whenever possible at home. What do you notice about the 24hour clock? You could have a go at the time work on the My Maths website. 





We will also continue work on the four operations, with a continuing focus on multiplication and division, so you need to keep practising your times tables ready for Times Tables Olympics on a Friday. 





Don’t forget to complete your My Maths homework every week.























We are having a handwriting masterclass week in our first week back! 


-Look out for some optional handwriting practise that will be coming home. 





We will be debating the question: Is East Bierley a tourist destination? As additional homework you could:


-Write about an exciting day you have had in East Bierley or surrounding areas.


-Use the computer to make a powerpoint about why people should come and visit East Bierley and our surrounding areas.


-Make a tourist information leaflet about what East Bierley has to offer!


-Make an information sheet or leaflet of a place you have recently visited. 


-Visit websites of places you have visited in the past to see how they persuade you to go. 





-Don’t forget to play Spelling Shed regularly throughout the week and look out for new spellings on Fridays. We will then aim to incorporate these spellings into our English work. 


Can Year 3 make it to the top of the leaderboard?





-Continue to read regularly at home and tell us about the books you are enjoying











